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Glenluce Primary School   Newsletter – 5th January 2015
A Happy New Year to you all.  Hope you and your children survived the holidays once again.  It was good to see all the children back fit and well.
School Blog Site
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/dg/GlenlucePrimary/
Nursery New Start

We welcomed one new pupil into our nursery this morning.  I am confident that Thomas will thoroughly enjoy his time in the nursery and we wish him all the best. 

Nursery Snack

The prices for nursery snack have risen to 40p per day.  This draws us in line with the agreed cost levied across the authority.
Achievement Wall

If any children win certificates or have photographs of something that they have been successful at, then we will display it on the Achievement board.  Achievement is as important as attainment to our children, and it is therefore important that we focus on all the positive aspects of our pupils’ lives.  
Netball Training
This will place this week.  Netball training takes place on Mondays from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m.
Football Training
Football should be taking place this week on Wednesday evening from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m.
Rugby Training

Rugby training will resume this week.  Training takes place on Thursdays from 3.00 p.m. until 4.00 p.m.

Head Lice
This problem, like in many schools, is never far away.  It is important to ensure that you continue treating your child until there is no sustained evidence that head lice are present.  Further guidance is available from the school.  See also the link www.healthscotland.com/uploads/documents/25-HeadLice.pdf 
I really appreciate all your support with our school.  If there are any issues or questions that you wish answered, then please feel welcome to contact me at any time.  If you have any suggestions appropriate to the Parent Council or P.T.A., then your opinions and views are always appreciated.  We are also always looking for new members for both these organizations and indeed everyone should feel welcome to attend.
Kindest regards,
James D. Ferguson.  
Head Teacher
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